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Hamp on Park Hawks are: 

Hardworking, g,  

Welcoming, Kind,  

Safe 

 
 
 
 

Scholastic Book Fair is coming to 
Westwood! 

Who?:  YOU! (and your parents too) 
What?:  The Scholastic Book Fair is   
                 back! 
When?:  Monday, April 7th – 9th, 2025 
  3:00pm to 4:30pm! 
Where?:  The Library after school!  
Why?:  Books are AWESOME!  
 

We accept Debit, Credit and Cash! 
Fill out a Door Prize Ballot to win $25 for 
you and $25 for your child’s classroom! 

 
 

 
  

Calendar Dates 

•  Monday March 31 – First Day back  

• Thursday April 10 – PAC Hot Lunch – Red Robin  

• Wednesday April 6 – Como Lake Relays  

École Westwood Elementary PAC 
• Our next PAC meeting is April 15th  at 7pm in the library and via MS Teams  

PAC e-mail: westwoodpachub@gmail.com 

  

mailto:westwoodpachub@gmail.com


Hello all, our floral website is up and running! 
 

We are selling beautiful plants to raise money for our programs. Plants are a great way to 
encourage our friends to get out into the garden while choosing to support a healthy 

fundraiser! 
https://westwoodelementary.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home 

 
Orders due April 21 – 4 pm 

 

Principal’s Corner 
 

As we come to the end of Term 2, I want to take a moment to reflect on the remarkable 
progress our students have made and to express my sincere gratitude for your unwavering 
support. 
The past few months have been filled with academic achievements, extracurricular 
successes, and personal growth for our students. They have demonstrated resilience, 
curiosity, and a commitment to excellence, and it has been a joy to witness their 
development. 
With three months left in the school year upon return from spring break, we are entering a 
crucial period of preparation and goal-setting. It is important for students to stay focused 
and continue putting in their best efforts as we work towards the successful completion of 
the academic year. 
Spring Break is just around the corner, providing a well-deserved opportunity for rest and 
rejuvenation. I encourage our students to take this time to relax, enjoy the spring-like 
weather, and recharge their energy for the final stretch of the school year. 
Thank you for being active partners in your child's education. Your involvement and 
encouragement play a vital role in their success. Together, we will continue to create a 
nurturing and inspiring learning environment for all our students. 
Wishing you a restful and enjoyable Spring Break! 
Warm regards, 
 
Sincerely, 
Misti Askew  
Principal, École Westwood Elementary  
(maskew@sd43.bc.ca) 
 
 

 
 

 

 

https://westwoodelementary.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home

